## Town Hall-Garage Update:

The Town Board reviewed the received, qualified low bids for the new Town Hall/Garage building components. The total came in slightly under the original, authorized \$2,206,000 budget. The Board authorized National Construction, our representative and partner for this project, to move ahead with the project and accepted the proposed budget. Ground breaking is anticipated yet in August with possible completion by early summer 2025. I'd like to thank our residents who participated on the Building Committee over the past year: Norm Arendt, Tim Wood, Geoff Hutchinson and Supervisor Sue Williams. Special thanks also to those residents who attended meetings, provided feedback and those who assisted National creating specifications for this new facility.

This is the largest project in the Town's history and we are very happy to finally begin to move forward. We will announce a formal groundbreaking soon.